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COQUILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 8 
February 14, 2018 

Policy Committee Meeting 5:30PM 
Lincoln School of Early Learning 

1366 N. Gould St. Coquille, OR 97423 
Board Room  

 
POLICY MEETING         
Board Chair Misty Thrash called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. and led the flag salute. Board 
members present were Traci GeDeros, Heather Echavarria, Matt Rowe, Roy Wright. Others 
present were Superintendent Tim Sweeney and Board Secretary Brenda Goble. A list of people 
in the audience is included as part of the minutes. 

 
MEETING BUSINESS 
There was discussion and changes made to policies EBBB Injury/Illness Reports and EEACCA-
AR Video Cameras on Transportation Vehicles. The changes will be made and the updated 
policies will be placed on the March 14, 2018 board meeting agenda for a 1st reading. There 
was also discussion about policy GBEDA-AR Drug and Alcohol Testing-Transportation 
Personnel. There were some changes discussed and made that will be reviewed by OSBA 
before the policy will be presented for a 1st reading.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Misty Thrash adjourned the meeting at 6:20 p.m. 
 
 
 
Approved 

 


